
JOHN N. HUGHES 
A?TCIRNEYATLA W 

PROFESSIONAL SERVICE C O R P O M T I O N  
124 WEST T O D D  STREET 

FRANKFORT, KENTUCKY 40601  

October 3,2006 

Michael Burford 
Director of Filings 
Public Service Commission 
2 1 1 Sower Blvd. 
Frankfort, KY 40601 

TELEFAX (502) 875-7059 

RECEIVED 

Re: Case No. 2004-00309 

Dear Mr. Burford: 

In response to your letter of September 18, 2006, Northern Kentucky Water 
District has appealed the order in this case and will file the revised tariff upon conclusion 
of that review. 

If you have any other questions, please contact me. 

Attorney for Northern Kentucky 
Water District 


